
Homework Grid 
Here are some activities for you to complete at home if you wish. As you complete each activity 

colour it in on the grid.  

Reading Writing Spelling Maths Inquiry Wellbeing 
Read a book. Read books 

from home or use PM 
online or Epic- your 

passwords are in your 
yellow reading diary. 

Practise writing a 
sentence/ sentences. 
Remember to include a 
capital, spaces and a full 
stop. 

 

Listen to the story ‘Hey 
little ant’ on Youtube. 
Make a list of all the 

words you can think of 
that contain the sound ‘a’ 
(a as in apple, not a as in 
ape). Highlight the sound. 

Write numbers to 100. Try 
making sure you start in 
the right spot and face 

them the right way. 

Talk about our community 
and who are the people 

who help us, e.g. doctors, 
postman, firefighter etc. 

Act out their jobs. 

Do a 10 minute 
mindfulness activity, e.g. 
Cosmic Kids yoga or kids 
meditation on YouTube, 

colouring cloud watching, 
etc. 

Draw the start, middle 
and end of a story. 

 
Draw a picture and label 

the parts. 

Choose some words from 
the list, write them and 
then draw a line to 
segment them into 
sounds,  

e.g. a/ p p/ le 

Uses blocks to make tens 
and ones, e.g. one stick of 

10 Lego and 4 lose ones 
makes 14. 

Draw and make a list of 
things the people in our 

community do to help us. 

Write and draw 3 things 
you are grateful for. 

Look at a book and predict 
what might happen. Draw 

a picture. 

Make some signs to use in 
play, e.g. road signs, 
restaurant signs, house 
labels. 

Make a poster about the 
‘a’ sound using words, 
drawings and magazine 
pictures and words.  

Choose a number and find 
the number that comes 

before or after it. 

Make a poster with 
photographs or drawings 

of special events you 
celebrate as a family. 

Play a game with someone 
in your family 

Listen to a story and 
visualize and draw the 

pictures. 

Practise writing on the 
lines using your practise 

book sent home last week. 
 

Listen to The Sound Waves 
Chant’ on YouTube. Think 
of words that rhyme with 
bat, man and had. 

Practise making patterns. 
Try and make them 

trickier and trickier! You 
can use shapes, toys, 

pictures, numbers, etc. 

Create a family tree. Choose 2 chores to do 
around the house. 

Read a book and think of 
questions as you read. You 
might like to write these 

down.  

Cut a picture out of a 
magazine and either write 
a story about it or make 

labels.  
 

Find an ‘a’ word that 
means: A person 
A body part 
A group of people 
Rhymes with sand, sack 
Starts with /h/ 
Starts with /s/ 
Ends with /t/ 

Skip count by 2, 5 and 10. 

Make a timetable of all 
the chores at home and 
who gets to do what job. 
Include a time limit to get 
it done. 

Play musical statues. 

 
 


